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Comments: Snowmobile use should once again be allowed in the Great Burn. I would also not be opposed to

decreasing the size of the recommended wilderness area.  Recent decisions regarding snowmobile use and

others does not align with Multiple Use.  I also support any decision that would allow more active management of

the forests in the area. 


